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SMJ WEBSITE UPGRADING & /
NEW ACCESS POLICY

The Singapore Medical Journal (SMJ) is upgrading to a new website and changing our
access policy from 1 July 2016.

SMJ's newly revamped website aims to create a user-friendly browsing experience for readers. In d
addition to aesthetically re-designing our website, we have also refined the menu structure, search
functions and mobile-friendliness for an enhanced user experience in accessing information.

With this upgrade, SMJ will be changing its access policy. Starting 1 July 2016, the Journal will be
offered online-only (i.e. electronic access) with the need to opt in for Hard Copy if desired. This means
that if you are receiving Hard Copy and wish to continue to receive Hard Copy, you will need to opt
in for that resource by 30 June 2016.

Remember, online access is a great resource. Members will be able to search for articles with

ease, read articles on the go, or download the pdf version for reading later. Plus, it also saves the

A
environment and the Journal costly printing. If you are a Hard Copy recipient, do consider online-only. p—

If you wish to opt in for Hard Copy Delivery beginning in July 2016, please:
1. Go to https://www.sma.org.sg/smjoptin to opt in for hard copy; OR

2. Contact Ms Uthara Nair at email: utharanair@sma.org.sg with the subject header,
Opt-in For Hard Copy Delivery, or Tel: 6223 1264 ext. 14.
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